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27.05.2020

Dear Parents

I am writing to inform you that Rochdale Local Authority is advising schools to delay the wider reopening until Monday 15th June. This advice has been based on the data from SAGE that was published over the weekend. 
I understand that this may be frustrating for you, it is also frustrating for myself and the staff, however, at all times we must keep the safety of your children and the staff at the forefront of any decision we make to reopen to the wider school population. 
It has therefore been decided that we delay the opening to Monday 15th June in line with the advice. This will also allow extra time for the risk assessments to be checked for robustness and appropriateness.  The current plan remains the same for the children, we are just implementing it on Monday 15th June instead. 

Arrangements for key worker children remain unchanged.

Thank you again for your continued support and understanding in these challenging times. I will continue to keep you all updated if plans change again.

Keep safe,

Mrs R. Williams

Headteacher
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